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Lapwai Elementary Awarded 4th Afterschool 
and Summer Program Grant

Lapwai Elementary was recently awarded the 21st Century Community Learning Center
grant to continue funding afterschool and summer programs. This is their 4th successful
application. We would like to thank our partners who contributed letters of support
including:

Lynn Craig - 4-H
Thomas Gregory - Nez Perce Language
Jackie McArthur - Social Services
Ann Munstermann - Food Service
Angel Sobotta - Nez Perce Language
Bob Sobotta - LCSC
Vanessa Anthony-Stevens - U of I

A special thank you to Candace Hoisington and Teri Wagner for their hard work in 
preparing the grant application as well!



Empowering Young Women Conference 2017
April 11th at the Clearwater River Casino

Rene Holt                                         Lori Lynn Parrish                       Farren Penney-Wilkerson                  Jaci McCormack                                                 



Thank You Lapwai Middle-High School Culturally 
Responsive Professional 

Learning Community

Veniece Guillory 



Congratulations Natalia Bisbee!

Natalia had perfect attendance and no
tardies the entire contest period from
January 9th through March 29th!

Natalia had several prize options ranging
in value from $200 to $260 and chose an
Xbox One.

Her Xbox arrived and she was awarded
her prize this week. We are proud of you!
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